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Colorado Supreme Court justice finalists selected 
Governor to appoint new Colorado Supreme Court justice 

 

 The Supreme Court Nominating Commission has nominated three candidates for a 

vacancy on the Colorado Supreme Court. The vacancy was created by the retirement of the Hon. 

Nathan B. Coats, effective Jan. 22, 2021. The nominees were selected following video interviews 

on Nov. 5 and 6, 2020. They are Maria Berkenkotter, Timothy Macdonald and Andrea Wang. 

 Under the Colorado Constitution, the governor has 15 days from Nov. 6, 2020, within 

which to appoint one of the nominees as a justice on the Colorado Supreme Court. 

 Comments regarding any of the nominees may be sent via e-mail to the governor at 

gov_judicialappointments@state.co.us 

 

Editor’s Note:  Contact information for the three nominees: 

• Maria Berkenkotter, 1601 Blake St., Ste. 400, Denver, CO 80202, 720-938-9768 

• Timothy Macdonald, 1144 Fifteenth St., Ste. 3100, Denver, CO 80202, 303-863-2334 

• Andrea Wang, 1801 California St., Ste. 1600, Denver, CO 80202, 720-666-3983 
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